
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MINUTES for: 26.01.22 
 
This is what we discussed and the decisions we made.  

 

1. New Class 2 Councillor: J 
 
2. This half term we have decided that we will be focusing on 

Revamping the Reading Shed, clubs and recycling 
 
Clubs for the Spring term include:  

- Football club 
- Dance club  
- Lego Club 
- Homework Club 

 
We will be looking at Gardening Club, Art club and Science Club for next half term. Mrs Richards 
has spoken to the teachers and a rota is being set up for clubs for the remainder of the school year.  
 
The Reading Shed will be reopened and revamped in time for Spring term 2. In order to do this, 
we will be raising money for new books and resources to make it awesome again. We will be 
holding a bun sale in the new year so that we are able to this. We will be writing to the FROGS for 
support with this.  
One of the ideas we had for fundraising was a sponsored run or sponsored cycle. This is a 
fantastic idea and is something we will look at for our next fundraising project when the weather 
improves.  
 
Letters to be written to FROGS and parents about bun sale 

 
 
 

Thank you to School Council for continuing to make our school a better place. Thank you 

also to the rest of the school for sharing their thoughts and opinions on how we can 

improve our school and help other people in the local area.  

GOLDSBOROUGH 

Present (Who is at the meeting?) 

Y6: ✓ Y5: ✓   Y4: ✓ ✓ Y3: ✓ ✓ Y2: ✓ ✓ 

GOLDSBOROUGH and SICKLINGHALL  
School Council 2021 - 22 
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Class names like Sicklinghall have been discussed and we have decided on trees. All of 
our classes will be names after trees rather than numbers. Please vote on the following 
trees:  
 
Which are your favourite tree names. You can vote 4 times. 
 

Class: Options:  Votes 

Class 2 1. Oak  
2. Sycamore  
3. Beech 
4. Sweet Chestnut 
5. Hawthorn  
6. Cedar 
7. Ash 
8. Monkey Puzzle 
9. Palm 
10. Pine 

1.    
2.    
3.     
4.     
5.     
6.    
7.   
8.   
9.    
10.  

Class 3 1. Oak  
2. Sycamore  
3. Beech 
4. Sweet Chestnut 
5. Hawthorn  
6. Cedar 
7. Ash 
8. Monkey Puzzle 
9. Palm 
10. Pine 

1.   
2.    
3.    
4.    
5.    
6.     
7.    
8.    
9.    
10.  

Class 4 1. Oak  
2. Sycamore  
3. Beech 
4. Sweet Chestnut 
5. Hawthorn  
6. Cedar 
7. Ash 
8. Monkey Puzzle 
9. Palm 
10. Pine 

1.    
2.    
3.     
4.    
5.    
6.        
7.    
8.    
9.    
10.  

 

 
 

                    The ladder of success has been relaunched as ‘Going for Gold’ in all classes 
                     without the red stage at both Goldsborough and Sicklinghall.  
 



3. Friendships at playtimes 
 
As a school, we have decided on Playground Patrol as the name for our 
playground buddies.  
 
Playground Patrol will begin in January. We will have a timetable in each 
class so everyone knows when it is their turn.  
 
 
4. Encouraging Positive Behaviour in School at lunch Time:  

 
Again, we will be starting our Positive Behaviour monitors in the hall from January. The 
timetable will be in classes so that everyone knows when it is their turn.  
 

5. House Points 
 

Our new house team names are:  
 
Hawking 
Jemison 
Lovelace  
Darwin 
 
Watch out for our new whole school house points chart in the hall way. House points 
can be gained by demonstrating our school values, working hard in class, extra effort, 
super presentation, and being the best you can be.  

 
House points will be recorded in classes and then house captains will collect in, total 
and announce house points in celebration assembly on Fridays. Each term, the winning 
house will have a reward which school council will be discussing next half term.  
 
We will be launching this in assembly after half term.  

 
We have decided that each classroom with have pictures of their school councillors on 
their doors. 
 
Reading shed:  
Do you have any ideas/themes/suggestions/rules for the reading shed? 

On May 27th FOBS will be holding a ‘Break the Rules Day’. These are some for the ideas 
so far… 

 



 

 
 
Other Business: 
 
- Footballs and Basketballs need to be replaced 

 
- Suggestions box – We will be placing a suggestions box by the School Council 

board for anything your ideas about how we can make school a better place. These 
will be checked at every School Council meeting. 
 

- Please take care of all displays in school. The School Council display has been 
damaged already and it hasn’t been up for very long – thank you.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

What next? 
 

Read these minutes to your classmates and bring the results to the next School Council 
meeting. 
 

Thank you to all of our School Council members for making school a better place.  
 

Mrs Richards  
 

Do you have any other rules we could add to 
this list?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


